


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes. My Highest bill before this year was $255, and that was only in the hottest few
summer months. NOW, I average $330+ EVERY month - and there are only two of us in the
house!

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Richard Lane

11909 SW47th Court
Cooper City FL, 33330-4009
bmyword{@yahoo.com




